
 

 

8th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Guy Fawkes Workshop 
 
Our big question in topic next half term in Year 2 is ‘Why do we remember, remember the 5th of 
November?’ As part of this we are going to have the Tempus Fugit Educational Theatre in 

school on the afternoon of Tuesday 6th November to perform a show about ‘Guy Fawkes and 
the Gun Powder Plot.’ 

 
A contribution of £3.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, the performance may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and 

payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and 
what the slip/payment is for by Friday 2nd November. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, 
you are entitled to the performance being funded by school. 

 
Kind regards,  
 

Richard Farrow, Kelly King, Helen Savage and Natalie Hickman  
Year 2 Teachers 

 

Year 2 Guy Fawkes Workshop 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ Class: ___________  
 

I enclose a contribution of £3.50 for the Guy Fawkes theatre visit  [  ] 
  
Or 

 
My child is eligible for Pupil Premium [  ]  
 

Signed:_______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ___________  
 


